
What’s on at Lawmuir?

Be Safe - Be successful  - Be Sensible - Be Smart 

Week Beginning  16th December 2024
Monday 16th Christmas Activity Week
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• SPARKS Counselling in school
• R12 & R10 Christmas Party

Tuesday 17th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• R11 & R13 Christmas Party

Wednesday 18th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• SPARKS Counselling in school
• R7 & R9 Christmas Party
• Christmas Big Sing at Bellshill Central Church – All families welcome

Thursday 19th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• R1 & R2 Christmas Party

Lunch Menu 
Week 3

Friday 20th

• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Non-Uniform Day
• Fever Pitch Christmas Pantomime – Parent Council
• School Closes at 2.30pm



Christmas at Lawmuir



Christmas Big Sing
School closes on Friday 20th December at 2.30pm.

Pupils return to school after the holiday on 
Monday 6th January 2025 at 9am.  

Breakfast club will be open as normal.

CHAS Reindeer Run

Christmas Finish

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in our Reindeer Run in 
aid of CHAS. Well done to all the children for taking part, some ran a
huge number of laps. Thank you also to all our school community for
supporting this event so well through sponsorship. This money will be 
donated to the charity. 

We have raised a massive
£2953.40 for CHAS so far.



Road Safety
We all want to keep our children safe, but recent reports of "near misses" at 
some schools show how important it is to stay careful during drop-off and 
pick-up times.

Please take a moment to read these important safety reminders:

•Stick to the rules:
• Keep to the speed limit and watch for pedestrians.
• Use only designated parking spaces and avoid "no parking" zones.

•Be alert:
• Avoid distractions like using your phone while driving or walking near the 

school.
• Keep an eye out for children who may cross the road unexpectedly.

•Set an example:
• Teach your children to use crossings and wait for an adult before stepping 

onto the road.
• Follow the school's guidance for drop-off and pick-up areas

•Be seen:
• Children often wear dark-coloured coats, which makes it difficult for 

drivers to see them on misty, rainy mornings or after school when the 
daylight is fading.

Be seen:
• Children often wear dark-coloured coats, which makes it difficult 

for drivers to see them on misty, rainy mornings or after school 
when the daylight is fading.

• We'd encourage everyone, whether walking or cycling, to 
consider using fluorescent and reflective clothing.

• There are also simple ideas to consider, like adding a bright scarf, 
gloves or hat if wearing a dark winter coat, a reflective badge or a 
snap band or using a bright school bag.

We all have our part in preventing accidents and ensuring everyone 
stays safe during winter.

https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/news/safety-reminder-drop-
offs-and-pick-ups-school




